Contra Costa Football Officials Association
Date: 5/20/2012
Location: Fuddruckers

Attending: Orrin Cross, Scott Dunagan, Ron Krupa, Ken Edgecombe, Dave Cutaia, Andrew Jensen &

Tony Ghisletta

Minutes

Meeting called to order @ 6:00 pm by Ron Krupa (president)

1)

2)
3)

4)
5)
6)
7)

8)

9)

Treasure Scott Dunagan gave the Treasure’s Report & Financial Statement. Board
approved.

Secretary Ken Edgecombe read minutes from last meeting, board approved.

Naso Report from Orrin Cross- Orrin Cross finalized talks with NASO and President Ron
Krupa is sending e-mails to all members about NASO insurance. New dues with Naso
will be as follows- $90.00 + $76.00(Naso) = $166.00 per official. Officials who have
Naso through another organization will pay $90.00. Members who haven’t paid by
Aug. 12, 2012, dues will be $125.00.

Scott Dunagan reported on Bond issue. Members over 15 years that want their $25.00
Bond fee refunded will need to speak with Scott for the refund.

Bert Michalczyk wasn’t present but sent a schedule on upcoming training dates and
times to be posted on web site.

Justin Bigler- Justin fundraising challenge was not approved. We said if he wants to do
it he has to do it on his own.

Web site- Andrew Jensen reported that the web site is up and running smoothly.
Annual Addendum wasn’t approved by board, changes to come from President Ron
Krupa and resubmitted. Reminder to the membership, certification testing this year
will be online. Test must be completed by Aug. 12, 2012 (all day clinic)

Round Table Discussion- Dave Cutaia reported that we did not get new league. Dave is
also forwarding this information to the membership.

New business:

No new business.

Next meeting July ?

Meeting adjourned 7:00 pm



